
From: Tomace, Dorian [mailto:Dorian_Tomace@mastercard.com]  
Sent: Thursday, October 02, 2014 12:21 PM 
To: Stephanie Hellstrom 
Subject: Re: Homeless Shelter 
  
Hi, can those of us who don't live in FL write a letter to be read so we get our 3 minutes as well?  
 
On Oct 2, 2014, at 5:18 PM, "Stephanie Hellstrom" <stephanie@tampoa.com> wrote: 

Attention Golf Club Community Residents: 
  
On Tuesday, October 7th, the City Of Key West will be holding their monthly City Commission 
Meeting at Old City Hall on Greene Street, starting at 6pm. 
  
On the agenda, is a proposal by Mayor Cates to move ahead with building a homeless shelter 
on College Rd, at the old Easter Seals property. If this proposal passes, the City will begin 
applying for building permits to start construction. 
  
Also on the agenda, Commissioner Tony Yaniz has proposed to move the homeless shelter to 
the old Bus Transfer Station on Palm Ave.  There can very well be a decision made that 
evening. This would be a preferred location in our opinion. 
  
For 2 years, the HOA has been adamantly opposed to moving the shelter to the Easter Seals 
property.  There have been no assurances of security from the city or of funding for that 
matter.  The HOA sent a letter out to the Mayor and Commissioners, advising them of our 
objection to Mayor Cates' proposal and our intent to move ahead with legal action if this option 
passes. 
  
We urge you to attend the meeting and let our voices be heard.  Every citizen is entitled 3 
minutes to speak to the Dais.  There is strength in numbers and your support would be greatly 
appreciated by our community. 
  
Respectfully, 
The Board of Directors 
Key West Golf Club, Homeowners Association 
  
  
 


